
Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have signed up to the reading platform from Rising Stars called 

‘Reading Planet’. Here you will be able to sign in with your child’s login 

details.  

Each week your child’s class teacher will assign some books for your child to access at home. Each of 

these books will be assigned based on your child’s reading level and there will be a quiz at the end of 

each book to help check that they have understood what they have read.  

All of this information is fed back through the website to your child’s class teacher so that they can 

see how they got on.  

 

On this email your child’s class teacher has attached the log in details and you need 

to enter these on the following website https://my.risingstars-uk.com/Default.aspx  

The creators of the website have advised that you use either a laptop, desktop or 

tablet to complete your child’s reading, not on a phone. They have also suggested that 

it works best using the browser Google Chrome. To use Google Chrome, you just need 

to download this browser from whichever internet platform you’re currently using.  

 

Don’t forget that as well as Reading Planet, Oxford Owl also have some fantastic free e-books too 

that you can access by following this link: https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-

book/library-page/  

 

If you have any questions about Reading Planet, please just email your child’s class teacher.  

 

Many thanks,  

Miss Fellows.  

 

 

 

 

 


